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DATES 
Term Dates 2022/2023 

October 

Tuesday 4th   School Photographs 

Monday 17th   School Uniform Sale/Swap 

Thursday 20th  Last day of term 1 

Friday 21st   Inset Day 

Monday 31st  Start of term 2 

December 

Friday 16th  End of term 2 
 

School Lunches 

The deadline to order lunches 

for w/c 10th October is midnight on Monday 3rd 

October. 
 

Panini World Cup Sticker Albums 

We have 40 albums, each with 5 packets of 

stickers, to give away on a first come, first 

served basis! If you would like one for your 

child, please come and collect one from the 

office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Accident 
Some of you may be aware that there was an 

accident on Tuesday during the morning school 

run in which a car hit one of our pupils crossing 

Nunney Road.  Fortunately, the child involved 

only suffered soft tissue damage and has made 

a full recovery and we are very pleased to have 

them back at school.  The incident has been 

reported to the Highways Agency and the 

Police and they will review the road markings 

and area to ensure that everything has been 

done to make it as safe as possible for the 

children coming to school.  This incident 

highlights the need for everyone to be extra 

vigilant, whether walking or driving, during 

school run times as the roads around school 

get extremely busy.   
 

School Uniform Sale/Swap 

Monday 17th October 

after school 

Please come along with any 

donations on the day. There 

will also be a large selection 

of uniform (in all sizes) to buy. If anyone is 

struggling financially, please speak to one of 

the FOTFS volunteers on the day and they will 

be able to help you. 
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Coffee morning -  

Friday 30th 

September 9-11am 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

joined us this morning for coffee and cake.  It 

was lovely to see everyone! 

You all helped to raise an amazing £170! 
 

School Photographs 
Tempest, our school 

photographer will be in 

school on the morning of 

Tuesday 4th October.  

 

All children in Trinity School will have their 

photograph taken as an individual and with 

their sibling(s) within school. 

 

Family photographs with younger and/or older 

siblings at other schools/nurseries will take 

place from 8am. Please email the school on 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk if you would 

like to attend. 

 

A proof will be available shortly after for you 

to look at. You can then decide whether you 

would like to purchase the photograph(s).  

Please remember you are under no obligation 

to purchase. 

 

Don't forget to send your child in 

looking extra smart on the day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Aged Immunisation Survey 
We have been contacted by the 

NHS regarding the School 

Immunisation service they provide, asking for 

your help in completing a survey about the 

experiences you have had when you received 

your vaccinations. The contract for this 

service in our area is due to be renewed and as 

part of this process they want to make sure it 

is right. To do this, they need to hear from the 

people who are able to have these vaccinations 

to find out what is and is not working well. Your 

feedback is very important as they wish to 

make sure that our future provider services 

can keep improving and be as efficient and 

effective as possible. This consultation is 

completely anonymous and will only be used by 

the relevant NHS and Local Authority 

organisations working on this programme. 

 

Please could you take a few minutes to 

complete this survey parent/carer/student 

which has been extended to Friday, 21st 

October 2022 due to the summer holiday 

break. 
 

Music Listening 

 
(click the image to follow the link) 

 

Duke Ellington, "Take the A Train" 

This is a segment from the film Reveille with 

Beverly from 1943; the song was composed in 

1939. 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kp4VA8ZyI0umSq9Q55Ctvy8bE7NPsq5GtmCRG6H7jpdUMktGWUJQRlVIR1ZKMklDWjlNR05IQ1JXVi4u
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cb2w2m1JmCY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cb2w2m1JmCY
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Prospective Parents 

Tours and Stay & Plays 
We are now offering Parent Tours for 

prospective parents looking for a school place 

for September 2023. These will start at 

2.30pm with a tour of the school grounds and 

a Q&A session with Mrs Seager. There will also 

be an opportunity to meet with our teaching 

staff across the school and visit the 

classrooms. 

Parent Tour Dates (parents only): 

 Wednesday 5th October 

 Monday 31st October 

 Tuesday 15th November 

 Thursday 24th November 

 

We are also offering Stay & Play sessions at 

2pm for half an hour for the parent and child 

to spend time together in the classroom and 

outside learning area with the EYFS teachers 

on hand to chat. 

Stay & Play Dates:  

 Wednesday 19th October 

 Wednesday 16th November 

 

To book on to one or both, prospective parents 

should email the office with the date(s), their 

name and contact telephone number and their 

child’s name and date of birth. 

 

Please spread the word to any parents looking 

at schools for next September! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Co-Opted Governor Vacancies  
Our governing body is made up of 

volunteers who are parent governors, 

foundation governors, staff governors and co-

opted (sometimes referred to as community) 

governors. We currently have two vacancies for 

co-opted governors, who may be a parent at school, 

or from the wider community. It is a brilliant 

opportunity to play an important part in school life 

and an opportunity to develop new skills. Governors 

are responsible for deciding the framework for 

the development of the school and monitoring 

whether it is achieving its aims and objectives. We 

also assist with the appointment of staff, make 

decisions on the upkeep of the buildings and 

grounds, set the budget for the school and monitor 

how the money is spent. 

 

With a key part of the board's role focusing on the 

setting and monitoring of the budget we would 

ideally be interested in anyone who has a 

background in finance/accounting in addition to 

having; (1) Enthusiasm for the school and for 

children’s education; (2) The time for meetings, 

visits and training (the Governing Board meets 10 

times a year on Tuesdays at 4.30); (3) The ability 

to see the wider issues i.e. the interests of all the 

pupils in the school. 

 

As a Governor, you would have access to training to 

help build on existing skills or to develop new ones 

to help you in your role. 

 

If you are interested in applying for the role and 

would like to find out more then please feel free 

to contact the office 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

or call 01373 461949. 
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